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Happy New Year Everyone!  
 

What a fabulous start to 2019 we have had! Our children have returned from their 

Christmas break with boundless enthusiasm for their learning and wonderful smiling 

faces. It was lovely to see them all again. My first two weeks as Head teacher have 

been an absolute pleasure and I look forward to the remainder of this exci)ng term, 

working in partnership with you all to achieve the best possible outcomes.  

 

Monday 21st January - Year 

Three Visit to The Tate       

Gallery in Liverpool. 

Wednesday 6th February - 

E-Safety Day. 

Thursday 7th February- Year 

Four Family Assembly.  

11th and 12th February -   

Parents' Evenings  & Book 

Fair.  

12th February - Year Four 

Guitar Concert for families. 

Thursday 2nd May—School 

closed for vo)ng. 

Advance No)ce—Vo)ng Day  

We have been no)fied this week that 

school is being used by the Local          

Authority as a Polling Sta)on on    

THURSDAY 2ND MAY 2019. 

As a result of this, we will be closed on 

this day to all classes except Year Six.   

Telephone Numbers 

Please don’t forget to update your contact  

details with the School Office if they have 

changed recently.      

Thank you   



A!endance Rewards 
 

A>er speaking to our School Council Representa)ves, we have changed 

the way that we celebrate and reward school a@endance. Our children 

told us that they would like a new reward for 100% termly a@endance   

instead of pens and that they enjoyed the end of year prizes and Non-

Uniform Days.  

From January, the rewards will be:  

Weekly A!endance Reward -  a trophy  and a cer)ficate will be presented 

to the class with the highest a@endance for the week.  

 

Monthly A!endance Reward - the class with the best monthly         

a@endance will receive a Non-Uniform Day organised by their teacher. 

 

Full Year 100% A!endance - pupils who achieve 100% a@endance for the 

whole school year will receive an invita)on to take part in a special treat 

such as a visit or trip. 

 

Bonus A!endance Reward - Any whole class who achieve 100%      

a@endance for a week will receive a Non-Uniform Day organised by 

their teacher. 

Hospice Toys for Christmas 

We raised a huge £227.83 for the Wigan and Leigh Hospice by selling Christmas 

Toys.  Thank you so much for your support for this very special cause. 

And finally….  

Thank you for your con)nued support, have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Lucas 


